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GENEROUS DONATION

Mrs. Dale Bratcher, 655 Upland Rd., Louisville, Kentucky has gener-
ously donated to our Rice Association Collections an eighty-two page
list of Rice names found in the Kentucky U.S. CENSUSES for 1800, 1810
and 1850. This material can be seen by members at The New England
Historical and Genealogical Library, 101 Newbury Street, Boston.

Mrs. Bratcher 1s seeking information on the parents of William
Henry Rice of Tennessee. His mother, Lucy, was married in Kentucky,

1826 to (probably) William C. Rice.

ANNUAL MEETING - 1971
The Annual Meeting of the Association and the Annual Meeting of the
Board of Directors will be held on the 25th September, 1971, (the
last Saturday in September) at the United Methodist Church in Sudbury,
Mass., the same place as last year. Make your plans NOW to come!l
Mark your Calendar accordingly. Then, watch for detailed information

early in September.







